
 

 

PWA- 
 

 

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild 
100 year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that will affect your 
community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of our 
work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project. 

 
 
 
 Weeknights 

Dates: Tuesday, August 31 to Wednesday, September 8, 2021 
 
Location: The alley behind 5800 to 5900 N. Winthrop Avenue 

 (Ardmore Avenue to Thorndale Avenue) 
 

     Work Hours: 8pm to 4am 
 

Work Activity: RCN/Comcast Cutover 

 

Local Impact:   

 Access to the alley and garages/parking spaces will be maintained. 

 There will be noise while work is being performed. Noise will include:  

o General construction noise 

o Beeping for backup alarms on maintenance equipment and vehicles 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you encounter any unanticipated problems during the work activity, please call: 

RCN Customer Service: 
1-800-RING-RCN (1-800-746-4726) 

 
COMCAST/XFINITY Customer Service: 

1-800-XFINITY (1-800-934-6489) 

 
If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 

 

 

 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

